

Do you enjoy helping children?
Do you want to make a difference?
Are you able to commit an hour a week at school?

If you answered, "YES" to any of these questions, The Literacy Mentor Program may be for you!

The Literacy Mentor Program consists of volunteers who are trained to help students with guided reading and math in the classroom. We currently have mentors helping in Pre-K through 5^{th} grade.

WE ARE LOOKING TO FILL OPENINGS FOR THE UPCOMING SCHOOL YEAR.

If you are interested in finding out more about our program, please contact...

Joann Pfaffenberger <u>Tinypuma@aol.com</u>

Once you have reached out to Mrs. Pfaffenberger, please attend the meeting on Tuesday, September 27, 2016 at 8:15 a.m.